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Dear Parent 

 

ELECTION OF PARENT DIRECTORS 

The Articles of Association of The Dominic Barberi Multi Academy, require that the Board of Directors must 
include two Parent Directors who have been elected by the parents of registered pupils of the academies 
constituting the DBMAC, and who are themselves parents of registered pupils of the school at the time of their 
election. However, any parent who is employed to work for the DBMAC for more than 500 hours in any twelve 
consecutive months is not eligible to be a Parent Director. 

There are currently two vacancies and you are therefore invited to take part in the election of two Parent 
Directors, who will serve on the Board of Directors for four years unless they resign the post in the interim. 

Nomination forms are attached and must be returned to the school no later than 3.15 pm on 17 November 2015. 
Further information on the election process is attached. 

Please note that you should not participate in more nominations than there are vacancies.  Each nomination 
requires two proposers. 

If you would like any further information about serving on the Board of Directors, please contact me at 
s.mcgarry@dbmac.org.uk. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

Sue McGarry 
Returning Officer  

 

mailto:admin.4145@stgregory.ocnmail.net
mailto:s.mcgarry@dbmac.org.uk

